
Submitter: Dana Brown 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB769 

I oppose this measure because it would allow a cruel practice - hunting cougars with 

dogs. It is just as cruel in a county where people want the practice as in a county 

where people oppose the practice.  This practice has already been banned statewide 

- the people have spoken. There is no pressing reason to review this again.  It 

doesn't make people or farm animals safer - and it doesn't improve conditions for 

other wildlife like elk.  Thank you! 


